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FROM THE BOARD 
Hello Residents of Penncross Knoll...

Happy New Year to all of you. However you 
celebrated, we hope it was with family 
and friends. Hopefully your travels were 

safe and you are all healthy.  
 
Winter is coming! That also means snow is on the way. Please be 
considerate of all the neighbors and be sure to shovel your walkway. 
We want to keep it safe for all the kids walking to school and those 
who walk their dogs. If you notice your neighbor hasn’t shoveled, 
please check in with them. Sometimes 
things happen and we need to show 
some grace to one another. 
 
We had an in­person meeting in 
December for the subdivision. It was 
great to hear from our residents and get 
some different perspectives. We also 
were able to wrangle Dave Leong to 
serve on the board and fill one of the 
vacancies. We are thankful he stepped 
in and offered to help.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please consider checking out 
the penncrossknoll.com website. The board is also here to help. We 
are looking forward to a great 2022. Thanks to all of you for making 
Penncross Knoll such a great place to call home.  
 
Stay Warm and Well, 
Your PK Board 

www.penncrossknoll.com
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Due to rising costs, we will 
be increasing our 

homeowners annual dues 
by $50 for 2022. We will 

send out information and 
the annual budget to all the 
residents via USPS mail. We 

will also be enforcing late 
fees, so if you have any 

issues or concerns, please 
reach out to the board. 
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Homeowners and Board 

Member Jeff Horwath and his wife 

Becky live on Lapp Lane in 

Penncross Knoll. 

They have 3 Cocker Spaniels — 

Duke ‐1 year, Maizy ‐ 1 year, Henry 

‐ 10 years old.  

They love Kongs stuffed with 

pumpkin, yogurt, and peanut 

butter. Duke and Maizy are 

littermates that we got from a 

rescue while on vacation in 

Florida. Henry wasn’t fond of our 

souvenirs.

Canine Corner
Feline

&

Do you have a family pet you would like for us all to meet?  
Please email us at penncrossknollhoa@gmail.com

NEWLY APPOINTED BOARD 
MEMBER 
Dave Leong’s Bio 
 

Annette and I moved to Penncross 
Knoll at the beginning of 2020. We are 
empty nestors and enjoying our recent 
retirement. 

I was an executive with over 30 
years service in IT and Consumer 
Lending at a large bank. 

My children were raised in 
Naperville and my wife was a teacher at 
a nearby elementary school.  

Feel free to offer us a friendly wave 
as we walk our dogs around Lapp Lane.  
I look forward to utilizing my 
experiences to support this wonderful 
community.

MEET DUKE, MAIZY & HENRY 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the 
lighting of their parkway trees.  

Looking Post Court always is bright and beautiful 
when you come into the subdivision. 

Have a social group you’d like to start in PK? 
Please send an email to the board or PM 

Kristi Bloedorn on Facebook and we can get an announcement put into 
the newsletter for you. 

Do you have a friend or 
family member who 

does commercial 
landscaping?  

We will be working on 
bids and welcome any 

referrals from our 
residents. 

Due to rising costs, we will be 
increasing our homeowners 
annual dues by $50 for 2022. 
We will send out information 
and the annual budget to all 
the residents via USPS mail. 

We will also be enforcing late 
fees, so if you have any issues 
or concerns, please reach out 

to the board. 
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Puzzler Page
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Dear Editor 
Articles, classified ads and written submissions 

for the Penncross Knolls Views newsletter are 

to be submitted to Kristi Bloedorn by the 

15th day of February, April, June, August, 

October and December. 
 

The Penncross Knoll Views newsletter is a 

bi-monthly publication for the homeowners.  

Newsletters are mailed to residents in January, 

March, May, July, September and November. 
 

Classified ads are free to all Penncross Knoll residents. 

A classified ad is something to sell, looking for something to 

buy, lost items, found items, or in need of childcare, etc. 

 

EDITOR 

Kristi Bloedorn 

thebloedorns@comcast.net 

630-638-7489 

“The appearance of an advertisement in this newsletter should not be interpreted as an endorsement of the 
product, service or provider in the advertisement.  The Association or Allegra Marketing Print Mail are not 

responsible nor liable for the content of any advertisement published, herein.”

Kajal Pal ....................................................President 

Kristi Bloedorn ..........................................Vice President 

Jeff Horwath ............................................Member­At­Large 

Dave Leong ..............................................Member­at­Large 

OPEN POSITION ........................................Secretary 

BOARD CONTACT EMAIL: penncrossknollhoa@gmail.com

PENNCROSS KNOLLPENNCROSS KNOLL  
HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATIONHOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION  

Board of Directors

Penncross Knoll Homeowners Association

Property Management Company

COMMERCIAL ADVERTISING DEADLINE ‐ 15TH 
COST EFFECTIVE & NO CONTRACTS TO SIGN 

630­337­6714  •  katherine@allegranaperville.com 
www.allegranaperville.com

Price Group 630­922­0233

Contact Address: 
Penncross Knoll HOA 
PO Box 9130 
Naperville, IL 60567­9130 

Contact Board Members: 
penncrossknollhoa@gmail.com 
HOA Website: 
www.penncrossknoll.com

ARE YOU SOCIAL OR WANT  
TO BE MORE SOCIAL?  

If so, please consider joining the PK Social 
Committee. We need some fun folks who 

like to plan and roll up their sleeves to help. 
If that’s you, please email  

penncrossknollhoa@gmail.com with your 
contact information.
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LOSE FAT AT THE SPEED 
OF LIGHT!

SPECIALIZING IN... 
• Neck & Back Pain 
• Shoulder Pain 
• Sciatic Pain 
• Migraine Headaches 
• Scoliosis

TREATMENTS... 
• Chiropractic Care 
• Acupuncture 
• Massage Therapy 
• Nutrition 
• Lifestyle Advice

3075 Book Rd. 
Naperville, IL 60564 

630­857­3542 

3015 E. New York St. 
Aurora, IL 60504 
630­820­1330 

www.bucharfamilychiro.com

HAVE YOU SIGNED UP FOR THE  
PENNCROSS KNOLL WEBSITE YET?  

Important and timely information will be 
communicated electronically using our website. 

Please email us at 
penncrossknollhoa@gmail.com with any 

questions or if you need assistance with setting 
up. We are happy to help. 

Please support the advertisers in your 

newsletter. They make this 

publication possible free of charge to 

the association and homeowners!  

 

www.allegranaperville.com 

Thank you!
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WE TREAT YOU THE WAY 
WE WANT TO BE TREATED. 

HONEST, RELIABLE, 
STRAIGHT FORWARD, 

SMALL FAMILY-OWNED 
LOCAL BUSINESS. 

 
www.AccuMax.com

NAPERVILLE 

630-717-9773

jan.mackey@bairdwarner.com
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Allegra Marketing Print Mail 
2200 Ogden Avenue, Ste. 550, Lisle, IL 60532 PRSRT STD 

U.S. Postage 

PAID 
Fox Valley, IL 60599 

Permit No. 945

NO CONTRACT TO SIGN 

AND COST-EFFECTIVE 

ADVERTISING WITH 

RESULTS!

www.allegranaperville.com

TARGET MARKETING


